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Meeting/Party Room Opening and COVID-19 Protocols 
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#1-2022 

 

1. The Meeting/Party Room is open for business as of Friday, April 1, 2022.  You can start booking your 
event today. 
 

2. Please go to our website www.pcc122.com and click on the Rental Meeting/Party Room Contract & 
T&Cs link to review our revised contract and related notices dated January 1, 2022.  
 

3. Until further notice, all visitors to the office at #91 are required to wear a mask at all times. 
 

4. The Government of Ontario recently announced the following plans to remove mandatory masking 
requirements:  

 

“On March 21, 2022, the following COVID-19 related measures impacting workplaces in Ontario will be 
lifted or modified: 

  

 Masking requirements wi                                                                       -
                                      -                                                          

 Remaining regulatory requirements for businesses will be removed, including pas                and 
the need to have a COVID-19 safety plan. 

 On April 27, 2022, the government of Ontario plans to lift all remaining COVID-19 related restrictions 
in the province. 

 T                        y O      ’  N   P                                 ment and stabilization 
   k y                                    z                                  ” 

5. For the safety of our community, the Board of Directors recommends that people attending a 
Meeting/Party Room event wear masks whenever possible as a precaution. 
 

6. The Board of Directors also stipulate that in renting the facility to a homeowner the Renter/Host of the 
Meeting/Party Room is solely responsible for the conduct of their guests.  Therefore, the renter and their 
guests that attend an event do so at their own risk.  The Board of Directors and Management accept no 
responsibility should any alleged health issues occur to any attendees over a period of time. 

 

The Board of Directors 
 

http://www.pcc122.com/

